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Vote by mail is a hallmark of Oregon. It allows voters time to process their choices 

and make informed decisions. And an informed electorate is essential to democracy.  

 

For those who have health or mobility issues, voting by mail is an inclusive and fair 

option to include everyone.  

 

This bill is an attempt to diminish our rights and erode democracy.  


